
 

Out and about this week ………………… 

What a busy week we have had  with both our Year 4 and Year 5 children out on 

school trips.  Our Year 5 children visited Halifax Minster to continue their learning 

on Anne Frank.  The guide was particularly impressed with the questions that were 

asked and also on how much knowledge the children  shared with her about what 

they had already learnt in school.  Well Done Year 5.                          

 

        

                          Children In Need 

Another great year of fundraising at New Road for such an im-

portant charity. Well done to all the staff and children who joined in the morning 

workout with Joe Wicks and well done to our winning ‘Class Bakers.’ Thank you as 

always for all your support with the events we hold in school, 
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Our Year 4 children visited the cinema this week to watch “The Kid 

Who Would Be King” which is linked to their literacy topic on quest 

stories.  All the children had a great time and were extremely well be-

haved throughout.   Well Done to Year 4. 



 

November 

19th—Rec 2020 online applica-

tions open 

19th—Yr 6 Trip   

20th—Rec to Yr 6—Flu Immun-

isations 

21st—Family Learning Yr 4 only 

1.15-3.15 

22nd—U11 Mixed Sports Athlet-

ics 9.30—12.15 at Ryburn 

December 

4th—Family Learning 1.15-3.15 

11th—KS1 Production 2.30 

13th—Christmas Fayre 

17th—KS2 Christmas Concert 

6.15 

18th—School Christmas Dinner 

19th—School Panto Trip 

20th—School Closes 

January  

6th—School Closed—Training 

Day 

7th—School Reopens 

23rd—Family Learning Yr 5 only 

1.15-3.15 

February 

14th—School Closes 

24th—School Reopens 

March 

4th—Family Learning 1.15-3.15 

5th—World Book Day 

12th—Yr 5 Trip 

18th—Family Learning 

19th—Yr 3 Trip  

 

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Autumn 

Term  

 

Tuesday     Karate Club 

Thursday    Reading Club  

Friday       Football Club 

PTFA Facebook  

Please ‘like’ the PTFA facebook page to find out 

what our PTFA  are doing. It would be great to see 

more of you  accessing the page and supporting the 

team. Thank you       

Search—Friends of New Road Primary. 

                Back to School Week 

I just wanted to say a huge thank you 

to all the parents who joined us in 

school this week. We wanted you to get 

an understanding of how we deliver the literacy curriculum 

at New Road and observe how well your children work in 

school. I think it was a real eye opener to some parents 

who were blown away with what the children can do even in 

our younger classes. The children absolutely loved sharing 

their learning with you so we will be doing more ‘Back to 

School’ week’s so more of you can get involved.  

                  Weekly Attendance Figures 

                  School— 98.05%                            

Well done to Rowans with 100% 

 

 

YMCA—Crossley Street, Halifax 
Please be aware that there is a school donation and give 
away service for school uniforms in Calderdale.  You can 
donate old uniform and they also help  families to clothe 
their children.    
 
The contact details are Tel: 0422 353626  
mail: admin@halifax.ymca.org.uk 

Class Attendance % No of lates 

Acorns 99.5 1 

Oaks 99.4 1 

Willows 98.3 0 

Junipers 91.6 0 

Elms 99.0 1 

Rowans 100 0 

Maples 98.5 0 
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